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 Dear <respondent name>,  

 

The Living in Australia study is increasingly becoming an invaluable tool for those that shape our 

nation. We’d like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your participation which has 

contributed to the success of this study. 

 

Your opinions, your stories and your voice contribute to the complex data that tell the story about 

who we are as Australians, how we are changing and the challenges we are facing. We are very 

appreciative of the time you take to ensure this study continues to be relevant for all Australians. 

 

In a few weeks your interviewer will be visiting you to invite you to participate in the Living in 

Australia study again this year.  This year we are focusing on education and skills in everyday life. 

You represent another 1000 Australians so no matter your age or background, you are significant 

to this study. Once again we would like to offer you a cash gift of $30 for your time and a bonus 

$30 when all eligible household members participate. 

 

Enclosed you will find our Newsletter with some important information about the study, your 

privacy, and some articles for your interest. You can visit the project website, 

www.livinginaustralia.org for more information about the study or should you wish to contact for 

any reason you can call us on 1800 656 670 or write to HILDA@roymorgan.com .  

 

Once again thank you for you support and we hope your find your participation this year 

enjoyable. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Athina Katiforis  

Project Director 

Roy Morgan Research 
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If you have any queries about the Living in Australia study or you would like to request an interpreter, 

please phone 1800 656 670. 
 

 

 

Εάν έχετε οιαδήποτε απορία σχετικά με τη μελέτη Living in Australia (Ζώντας στην Αυστραλία)  

ή εάν επιθυμείτε να ζητήσετε διερμηνέα, παρακαλώ καλέστε στο τηλέφωνο1800 656 670. 

 

 

 
Per eventuali domande sullo studio Living in Australia (Vita in Australia) o per richiedere un 

interprete, telefonare al numero 1800 656 670. 

 

 
Si usted desea realizar algún tipo de consulta acerca del estudio Living in Australia (La Vida en 

Australia) o desea solicitar los servicios de un intérprete, sírvase comunicarse al 1800 656 670. 

 

 
Nếu quí vị có bất kỳ câu hỏi nào hoặc quí vị muốn yêu cầu có người phiên dịch, vui lòng gọi 1800 656 

670. 

 
Ako ima te pitanje o studiju Living in Australia (Żivot u Australji) ili vam treba prevodilac, zovi te na 

broj 1800 656 670. 

 

 

如有任何咨询或需要传译员时，请您打电话1800 656 670。 

 

 
Jeżeli masz pytania o nauce Living in Australia (Życie w Australii) albo chcesz poprosić tłumacza, 

prosze przedzwon do nas na 1800 656 670. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


